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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Ryan Fredrickson - Proposed Amendment to Zoning Agreement - 510 
25th Street East - File CK 4351-022-006

Attachments: sca_letter_of_support_-_ywca.pdf

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 2:59 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Ryan Fredrickson ‐ Proposed Amendment to Zoning Agreement ‐ 510 25th Street East ‐ 
File CK 4351‐022‐006 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to ryan@saskatoonconstruction.ca ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Friday, June 24, 2022 ‐ 14:58 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

Date Friday, June 24, 2022  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Ryan  
Last Name Fredrickson  
Phone Number    
Email ryan@saskatoonconstruction.ca  
Address 532 2nd Avenue North  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7K 2C5  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Saskatoon Construction Association  
Subject Proposed Amendment to Zoning Agreement – 510 25th Street East (YWCA Saskatoon)  
Meeting (if known) Public Hearing Meeting of City Council  
Comments Letter of Support as submitted by the Saskatoon Construction Association  
Attachments  
sca_letter_of_support_‐_ywca.pdf  
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No  



 

Saskatoon Construction Association 

Saskatoon, SK S7K 2C5 

June 24, 2022 

 

His Worship Mayor Charlie Clark & City of Saskatoon Councillors 

222 3rd Ave N 

Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5  

 

Dear Mayor and Council Members, 

Please accept this letter in support of the proposed YWCA Saskatoon expansion project. Development 

within the City of Saskatoon often contributes to a growing and prosperous community, in this instance, 

the services provided by the YWCA have far greater impacts on the community, than the projects 

economic impact alone. Programming offered by the YWCA is integral to our community. By approving 

the zoning amendment, the YWCA can continue to support the people of our community that require 

resources in their most trying moments. 

As the former CEO of YWCA Saskatoon, I know firsthand the important and valuable work that goes on 

at the 25th Street location and applaud Cara Bahr’s plans for expansion that will enable her, and her 

team to further serve the women and girls that they turn away daily due to lack of capacity.  

The Construction Association supports local development for the economic benefit of our community 

through the planning, construction, and post-construction phases of a project. When the economic 

benefit is compounded with the opportunity to serve our community, the project becomes a higher 

priority. Local investment from our cities most engrained service providers helps establish Saskatoon as 

leader in providing key community resources. More importantly, it establishes Saskatoon as a 

community that cares about our people, their recovery and growth by providing stability and resources. 

The project team involved in the planning and design of the project have demonstrated that they 

carefully considered the surrounding area and community, positioning the project to be delivered 

without disrupting the amenities and services within the area. Furthermore, continued development in 

our city and the expansion of community resources are valuable to sustaining a vibrant and accepting 

community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Shannon Friesen      Ryan Fredrickson 

Chief Executive Officer     Manager of Procurement 

Saskatoon Construction Association   Saskatoon Construction Association 


